
I support allocating funds to Falls City's Wastewater/Sewer Project. Our current facility is old and failing, costly to maintain and has 
no additional capacity for growth on the north side of town. Completion of the City's' project to create lagoons for wastewater 
treatment and disposal will allow for future residential and business growth and will help maintain a viable aquatic environment for 
flora and fauna in the Little Luckiamute River. As a life long residence of seventy-one years I urge the Committee to allocate 
sufficient funds to bring this project to fruition. Thank you.


